
   

 

   

 

 

 

 

                                                         FRESNO MADERA CONTINUUM OF CARE 

 LIVED EXPERIENCE ADVISORY BOARD 

MEETING SUMMARY 

                                  April 16, 2024 

I. Welcome 
 

II. NAEH Update and Wheel of Names Selection 
 
The LEAB has budget for three members to attend the July NAEH conference but four members were 
interested in attending. The LEAB used the “Wheel of Names” random drawing feature to select three 
members to attend. 
 

III. Funding Panel Report Out 
 
LEAB Members reported on their experiences on Fresno County and City panels. A LEAB Member 
stated that they really appreciated the patience and care that the Fresno County HHAP Panel took to 
make them feel included.  
 

IV. How to get LEAB Members more engaged in CoC activities/their 10 hours 
 
Homebase reviewed the CoC activities LEAB members can participate in and reminded LEAB members 
about upcoming Coordinated Entry meetings. The LEAB discussed having an in-person meeting the 
second meeting in May on May 21st.   
 

V. Review and Vote on LEAB applications 
 
The LEAB reviewed CoC applications and decided not to vote anyone new onto the LEAB. 
 

VI. Criminal Legal System LEAB Interview Interest 
 
Homebase requested that LEAB members with interest in being interviewed about their criminal legal 
system-re-entry experience to contact her. 
 

VII. Items for the May meeting 


